
May 26, 2021

To whom it may concern-  

 I am pleased to be writing this recommendation letter for Natalia Narajczyk. I have had 
the pleasure of working with Natalia as a teacher at the daycare I own and direct. She has shown 
her true passion for teaching through her dedication and hard work in the classroom. Natalia has 
showcased great leadership and organizational skills, presented new ideas, was very reliable and 
always had a professional demeanor. Beyond this, Natalia has a natural gift for teaching children 
and the kind, caring and responsible personality that any person would want to see in a teacher at 
their school.  

 In addition to the knowledge gained through her early childhood degree, Natalia also has 
years of experience under her belt which makes her very qualified for a teacher’s position. She 
has worked as a teacher in our facility, but also has worked one on one tutoring children of 
various ages. In addition to her wonderful experience, she's able to create a safe and nurturing 
environment for the children by planning creative curriculum, updating parents on child’s 
progress and recording proper documentation on development of each child. During her various 
roles in the professional world, Natalia took on many different leadership roles, worked with 
various professionals, communicated effectively with parents, and created curriculum in 
accordance to the children she was working with. She has turned her knowledge gained in school 
into a skill set to ensure that every child she encounters is receiving the appropriate care and 
learning opportunities for their age and developmental level; which will come to great use when 
planning a curriculum and instructing students.  

 Furthermore, since student teaching, Natalia has already created a name for herself by not 
only making a difference in many children’s lives, but also forming close bonds, in a short period 
of time, with the families that have their children enrolled. I believe this, in addition to her strong 
skill set and lengthy experience, shows that she has what is needed to be a wonderful teacher. 
Natalia will be a remarkable asset to any school and program.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Barnas-Potrawski 
 info@littlenestcare.com 
 (708) 831-4447 
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